Volume 2, Issue | |
Newsletter Date | |/01/2017

Dates to Remember:

- November 10th Office closed in observance of Veteran's Day
- November 23rd Thanksgiving Day Office Closed
- November 24th Office closed
- <u>December 25th</u> Christmas Day - Office Closed





Town of Advance P O Box 67 112 N. Main Street Advance, IN 46102

Phone: 765-676-6611 Fax: 765-767-6696

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



Town Business

Golf Carts:

Golf cart stickers are available in the office for the 2018 year. They are \$30, payable by cash, check, money order, or cashiers check..

Pet Tags:

Pet tags for 2018 have arrived at the office. The cost is the same as last year - \$5 for the year. There is still a \$15 cap per household.

<u>Town Council Meetings:</u> <u>Location:</u>

Advance Fire Station

- Time: 7:00 pm
- November 13December 11

If you are unable to attend

the Town Council Meetings, all meeting minutes can be found online at

www.townofadvance.com

If additional meetings are scheduled, notice will be posted in the Post Office, the Clerk-Treasurer's Office, and the fire station, as well as on the website and in the Lebanon Reporter.

Next year's meeting schedule will be set at the December Council Meeting. As soon as the schedule is set, the calendar on the website will also be updated.

Park News:

The Park Department will be planning to have a community Christmas Caroling Evening. There will be more details in next month's newsletter. The Park meeting schedule will also be set and the website updated after the December meeting. The public is always welcomed and encouraged to attend.

Free Thanksgiving Dinner:

The free Thanksgiving dinner that was held at the fire station last year is returning this year! Please see the back of this newsletter for all of the details.

"Electricity is really just organized lightning." -George Carlin

Clerk-Treasurer's Desk

Halloween Results:

Thank you to everyone that came out to the pre-trick or treating gathering at the fire station this year!! We hope you all had as much fun as we did! We really enjoy interacting with the community, and plan to make this an annual event.

New Deputy Marshall:

The town has hired the new Deputy Marshall. Please help Deputy Matt Stumm feel welcome, He attended the Halloween festivities, and has already started patrolling.

We are excited to have him on board, and are looking forward to working with him!

Emergency Contact:

In case of utility emergency call (765)978-1007